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In Short, I strongly oppose HB 3501 because in my opinion it provides additional 

incentives to exacerbate the homeless population's takeover and destruction of 

public property. I am not heartless or w/out compassion, but I believe government at 

all levels MUST enact measures that will dis-incent vagrancy, public drug use and 

illegal or what should be illegal camping. 


